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Attention Sophomores: The HOBY Leadership Seminar is an elite multi-day conference designed to empower high school 
sophomores to recognize their leadership talents and apply them to become effective, ethical leaders in their home, school and 
community.  Qualifications include:  outstanding oral/written skills, critical/creative thinking and problem solving, and participation 
in community service.   
The conference will be held in-person this year at Millersville University from Thursday, June 5 - Sunday, June 8, 2025 and the cost of 
the selected student's participation is sponsored by MTHS.  The selected ambassador is expected to attend the entire seminar and is 
responsible for their own transportation. 
Applications must be submitted through your Class of 2027 page on Schoology via the assignment by 11:59 PM on Thursday, 
November 21st. 
 
This is a reminder to all Seniors that you can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to be our 
honored guest(s) at our Veterans’ Day Assembly on Monday, November 11th at 9:30 AM in the auditorium. Please see Mrs. Ridley in 
the main office if you are a senior planning to enter the military after graduation and to turn in your RSVP forms.  
 
Attention Sophomores!  If you are interested in seeing the half day programs CTC has to offer, there will be a field trip to Willow St 
CTC on Friday December 6 in the morning. The permission form is in the CTC folder under Materials on the Class of 2027 page and in 
the counseling office.  Permission forms are due back in the counseling office on Friday November 22.  Any questions, please see 
Mrs. Stoudt or Mrs. Ziegler. 
 
The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2025-2026 school year can be found in the Class of 
2026 and Class of 2027 materials folder in Schoology.   Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Friday December 
20, 2024.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt or Mrs. Ziegler in the counseling office.  
 
Attention all Model UN students.  Please plan to attend an organizational meeting after school from 2:35-3:15 on Monday, October 
11th.   
 
Ski Club apparel update: You can now visit the apparel link on www.mtski.com and buy all your ski club gear. Make sure you make 
your purchases soon! The store closes on November 14th at 9AM. 
 
Interested in learning more about Unified Bocce and trying out?  Plan to attend ONE of the following information sessions in room 
245/246:  November 12th, or 14th from 2:30 PM -3:00 PM OR November 7th from 7:05 AM-7:25 AM.   
 
Open Bowling for those interested in joining the team will be held at Dutch Lanes on Mondays at 3:30 PM.  Hope to see you there. 
 
Registration for Manheim Township's High School Rec Basketball League is still open, but will be closing on Monday, 
November 11th. Register now at manheimtownship.org or visit the Manheim Township Recreation Department Facebook page for 
more information. 
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO ATHLETIC EVENTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 
 


